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Dec. 6, 2016     [emailed to ] 
 
 
Justin Kee 
 
 
Dear Mr. Kee: 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act. Your request was received on Nov. 29, 2016. 
 
You have requested the following: 
 
Request 1: Occupancy certificates, Illinois State Fire Marshall records or documents, or 
documents pertaining to 23 Ill. Admin. Code 180, titled “HEALTH/LIFE SAFETY CODE FOR 
PUBLIC SCHOOLS”, that reference, are addressed to, received from, or are material to the 
operation of North Shore School District 112, an Illinois school district. 
 
Response 1: Our agency does not collect occupancy permits, those are collected by Regional 
Offices of Education. We recommend you contact the Lake County ROE directly. 
 
Request 2: All correspondence to/from North Shore School District 112, and/or the North Shore 
School District 112 Board of Education, to the ISBE referencing, containing or material to, 23 Ill. 
Admin. Code 180, titled “HEALTH/LIFE SAFETY CODE FOR PUBLIC SCHOOLS”. 
 
Response 2: Our agency has no correspondence to provide in response to your request. 
 
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kimberly Stevens 
Deputy General Counsel- Program Support 
 




